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AIRPORT UPDATE: ROADWAY TRAFFIC & 
PASSENGER CIRCULATION CHANGES IN EFFECT 
Departures Roadway Re-Opens to Passengers; New Central Greeting Area 

for Family & Friends Picking up Passengers on Lower Level 
 

Vehicle Traffic 

Beginning today, the upper level Departures roadway re-opens for passenger 
use.  The lower level Arrivals roadway will remain open for passenger use. A 
temporary road closure will remain in effect for only the lower level outer 

roadway traffic.  
 

Terminal Pedestrian Traffic 
Family, friends and business associates who use hourly parking and enter the 
terminal to meet and greet passengers will now use the new central greeting 

area for ALL passengers.  This is in the center of the baggage claim on the 
lower level. 

 
Arriving passengers will now circulate through the main food court and down 
the new set of escalators, stairs, or elevators and exit through a single exit 

where the new central greeting area is located. This change will eliminate the 
need for family and friends to determine on which concourse passengers will 
arrive. 

 
Those who do not wish to come into the terminal and meet arriving passengers 

are encouraged to use the Smart Phone Lot located off Airport Way as you 
come around the curve entering airport property – prior to the terminal.  Smart 
Phone Lot users must stay in their vehicles and may proceed to the appropriate 

numbered column on the lower level arrivals road to pick up passengers once 
the passenger is at the curb and identified their pick up location. 
 

For more airport information visit www.rocairport.com and follow us on 
Facebook and Twitter. 
 

### 
Media Inquiries, contact: 
Director of Communications Jesse Sleezer at 402-8019 
Department of Communications at 753-1080 
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